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DATE

HOUSING AUTHORITY NAME

ADDRESS

CITY, NE  ZIP

Dear Sir/Ma’am,

The Assistive Technology Partnership (ATP) has received a request to assist CONSUMER with TYPE OF MODIFICATION.  This area is currently not accessible to HIM/HER. I am referring the recommended modifications to you.

Public housing authority owned properties and Section 202 properties fall under Section 504 – reasonable accommodations for program access requirements.  Because these projects receive federal funds, they are required to provide and pay for reasonable accommodations unless they can prove it constitutes an undue burden or hardship. The public housing authority has a legal obligation under Section 504 to provide the reasonable accommodation for the tenant at no cost to the tenant.

ATP requires written documentation from HUD confirming that the reasonable accommodation request  constitutes an undue hardship.  Once received, funding consideration can be made for this modification.   

Thank you for assisting CONSUMER NAME with obtaining the necessary accessibility modifications.  Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  I can be reached at (###) ###-####.

Sincerely,

TECH SPEC NAME

Technology Specialist

Enclosure(s)

cc:  
